
 

 

21st October 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Ski Trip 2021 Cancellation 
 
After careful consideration, we have decided to cancel our ski trip for Easter 2021. As the COVID 19 situation 
has developed in recent weeks, it has become clear that cancelling the trip is the most realistic option given 
the uncertainty surrounding travel in the current pandemic.  
 
I understand this this decision will be a disappointment to you, and I can assure you that this is not a decision 
that has been made lightly. We hope that making the decision at this stage, will give you the opportunity to 
make plans for during this time should you wish to do so.  
 
You will, of course, be reimbursed for all monies paid to date, and ask that you are patient as this will take 
some time to organise. Any monies already paid will be reimbursed via ParentPay.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me directly 
(d.massey@stjamescheadle.co.uk) 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Miss D Massey 
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